Barton, Van

From: Barton, Van

Sent: Monday, February 18, 2002 12:43 PM

To: Brooks, David K

Cc: Gum, Tim; Bratcher, Mike

Subject: Orphan well --

2/18/02

RE: Leonard & Levers State # 4 30-015-03027 SE/SW-21-17-29
Dear Mr. Brooks,

This well is Shut in. The last thing in the file shows the well was P&A in 1948. Leonard & Levers are no longer a viable operator. The
well is not listed in RBDMS or ONGARD. Long story short, this is an orphan well for us to plug.
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